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Dear Sirs

I do not believe the proposed scheme should go ahead in light of the Secretary of
State's acknowledgement that the Scheme’s impact on the proposed western
cutting area would be “significantly adverse”. In any case, the carbon
assessment should be updated.

I do not believe alternative routes have been properly considered which are less
destructive to the World Heritage site.

Yours faithfully

Kevin Clarke




